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LEARNING OUTCOMES LEARNING ACTIVITIES EVALUATION METHODS 

3. Utilize correct Japanese 
grammar and 
vocabulary. 

Complete textbook and 
workbook activities. 
Practice and apply 
grammar and vocabulary. 
Practice written and verbal 
exercises. 
Complete exercises using 
electronic media. 

Performance. 
Oral and written homework. 
Oral and written quizzes, 
tests, and exams. 

4. Apply the Japanese 
sound system. 

Complete textbook and 
workbook activities. 
Practice oral exercises. 
Complete exercises using 
electronic media. 

Performance. 
Oral and written homework. 
Oral and written quizzes, 
tests, and exams. 

5. Apply the Japanese 
characters. 

Complete textbook and 
workbook activities. 
Dictations. 
Practice oral and written 
exercises. 
Complete exercises using 
electronic media. 

Performance. 
Oral and written homework. 
Oral and written quizzes, 
tests, and exams. 

6. Identify the cultural and 
linguistic diversity of 
Japan.  

Complete readings.  

Watch documentaries. 

Post wikis and/or 
participate in the discussion 
board. 

Written homework 

7. Explain and discuss the 
complexity of human 
diversity by contrasting 
Japan and its culture to 
the US.  

Interpret a selected piece 
of Japanese comics.  

Student presentations. 
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